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FROM THE MAYOR

As one of my tennis team members is prone to ask, “Is it summer yet?” My an-
swer is ~In my walks around our Town I see the trees are leafing out, flowers
(especially the lilacs) are blooming, lawns are green and growing, and the birds
are singing, so it must be summer in Columbine Valley. How nice it is!

On to the business of the Town, the 2012 Board election was completed on April |
3rd and the new Board is up and running. We have one new Trustee, Mr. Mark
Best from Driver Lane, two Trustees were re-elected, Jeff May from Wedge Way
and Jirn Newland from Brookhaven Trail. And I was re-elected Mayor; thank
you very much. We had over 400 votes cast, which is pretty good for an off-year election. I want to thank
our staff Dana Struthers and Ann Jennings for conducting an efficient election and our three Election Judges,
Mary Lou Seeliger, Sue Emrick and Jim McShane. A job well done.

Reminder — the Town asks for your help in keeping our street gutters clean of grass, leaves, twigs and dirt
(mud) in the effort to maintain our beautiful neighborhoods. Please ask your yard maintenance folks not o
blow grass clippings etc. into the street. Thanks for your help in this endeavor. Jim Newland, the Town’s
Public Works Commissioner, will once again be implementing a street and gutter repair program this sum-
mer so we will be working to maintain the appearance and safety of our roadways.

Have a great summer and enjoy life in Columbine Valley!

Gale Christy
Mayor

DUMPSTERS

The Town is again having dumpsters brought out at noon on June 14th and
picked up around noon on June 16th. THEY WILL BE IN THE TOWN HALL
PARKING LOT IN THE SAME FASHION AS THEY WERE LAST FALL.
Please do not place any hazardous materials in the dumpster as well as any
electronics, refrigerators or other major appliances. The Town has a recycler
who will take these types of items and most things you no longer need. In
some cases, the recycler will come to you if your item is too large to bring to
the Town Hall. Please call the office to ensure the items you have are eligible
for this program.

4TH OF JULY ,

It's not too early to be thinking about the Annual 4th of July Parade. Be thinking
about decorations for your golf carts, bikes, etc. Any ideas for entertainment and
activities for the children for the post parade gathering at the Town Hall would be
greatly appreciated. Please call Ann or Dana in the Town office with your comments
and ideas."
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DIRECTORY CHANGES

ADD:

CORRECT:

DELETE:

CHANGE:

Ann Beard, 2 Augusta Drive

Del and Anadel Hansen, (303) 948-1366

Taylor and Debbie Kennedy, 4 Brassie Way, (303) 519-5911
Erin Jackson, 3 Par Circle, (303) 564-8252

Jaye and Mimi Kuchman, 8 Columbine Lane, (303) 331-8355
Robert and Amy Lanterman, 19 Doral Lane, (303) 948-1471
Roy and Linda Palmer, 56 Brookhaven Lane, unpublished

Myron and Ann Beard, (303) 721-0663
Judy Deutsch, {303) 997-5769

Matt and Karen Annalora, 62 Spyglass Drive
Todd Gibson and Joni Dunlap, 6 Columbine Lane
Don Guetz, 37 Niblick Lane

Muriel Holbrook, 32 Eagle

Colleen Keogh, 8 Columbine Lane

Frank and Rosemary Mearsha, 25 Wedge Way
Fran McDermott, 10 Par Circle

Shawn O'Connell, 70 Fairway

David and Mary Orr, 19 Doral Lane

Ronda Reuss, 39 Fairway Lane _
Mike and Kathy Sands, 56 Brookhaven Lane
Merlynn Scott, 19 Spyglass Drive

Greg and Jayne Walerius, 15 Doral Lane

Lee and Gretchen Schiller from 4 Brassie Way to 17 Birdie Lane
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